S for S deeply saddened over passing
of fireman

The Secretary for Security, Mr Tang Ping-keung, today (January 19)
expressed deep sorrow over the death of a fireman, Mr Yau Yiu-man, who passed
away while on duty at Penny's Bay. Mr Tang sent his deepest condolences to Mr
Yau's family.

Mr Tang said, "The Fire Services Department will make every effort to
provide necessary support to help Mr Yau's family through this difficult
time."
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